ADDENDUM NO. 1

CITY OF PENDLETON
RFP New Bus Barn Transit Facility - CM/GC Services
Issued: August 8, 2022

Proposals Due: Thursday, Auqust 25, 2022 @ 2:00 pm

TO ALL PLANHOLDERS:

This Addendum provides changes to the Request for Proposal for the New Bus Barn Transit Facility
CMI/GC Services, shall be included in the Proposal and is hereby made a part of the Request for
Proposal.

All Proposers shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum by completing the spaces
and signing where indicated below and submitting it with the Proposal. Proposals submitted without
signing for the Addendum may be considered informal.

1. Exhibit A-Insurance Requirements, item F. “Course of construction insurance . . ..” on page 16 of
the RFP has been determined to not be required, and this paragraph is, therefore, striken from the
document.

CITY OF PEN JON

A

Bob Pattérson, PE
Public Works Director
City of Pendleton

500 SW Dorion Avenue
Pendleton, OR 97801

PROPOSER’S ACKNOWLEDGMENT:

Company Name (please print)

Bidder's Name (please print)

Signature

Title

Address

City, State
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